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Smith, George

From: Elizabeth Kennelley <ekennelley@jonesedmunds.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2017 2:27 PM
To: Morgan, Steve
Cc: Henry.Norris@citrusbocc.com; Ray Oates
Subject: Emailing: 2017.12_05_Citrus_WACS 39859_17Q4 LFG Mon Report.pdf
Attachments: 2017.12_05_Citrus_WACS 39859_17Q4 LFG Mon Report.pdf

Good Afternoon Steve,

Attached is the Fourth Quarter 2017 LFG Monitoring Report for the Citrus County Central Landfill (WACS 39859).

Please let us know if you have any problems opening the attachment or have questions or comments concerning the
report.

Thank you,

Elizabeth D. Kennelley, MS, CEPM
Project Scientist

Jones Edmunds & Associates, Inc.
730 NE Waldo Road Gainesville, FL 32641
352.377.5821 ext. 1416
www.jonesedmunds.com

The information contained in this message including any attachment is confidential. It is intended for the private use of
the intended addressee only. If you are not the intended addressee, please immediately notify the sender by reply email
and destroy the original transmission and any attachment. E mail transmission of information cannot be guaranteed to
be free of error or other defect. If verification is required, request a hard copy version. The sender disclaims liability for
any defects in this message caused by e mail transmission including a virus. It is the responsibility of the recipient to
ensure that this message is virus free.

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:

2017.12_05_Citrus_WACS 39859_17Q4 LFG Mon Report.pdf

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file
attachments. Check your e mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.


















